COVID Update: June 25, 2021

Dear TSA Community,

We hope that everyone has been enjoying the spring and summer so far! It's been exciting and
encouraging to see signs of re-opening, COVID cases dropping and vaccination numbers rising.
Here are a few TSA updates.

Summer Term

Our Spring term courses will soon be wrapping up and our Summer 2021 term will begin on
July 12....right around the corner! Our online courses are beginning to fill up, so if you are
interested in registering, this is a great time to do so. Go to tsa-art.com and explore the
opportunities!

New Website and Registration System
Our website will be shut down on July 28th, reopening on July 29th. You'll find some nice
changes when you visit tsa-art.com.

We've upgraded our website for easier navigation and we’ve changed our registration system to
a software called ProClass. You'll be able to set up your own account, add family members,
view and print transactions and use a filter to more easily find your courses. It may be some
adjustment, but we think it will be a welcome improvement for our students and our
administration team at TSA. You'll be receiving more information about this in the coming days.

Fall 2021 Plans

We're in the midst of planning our Fall 2021 Term. We plan to offer both IN-PERSON and
ONLINE courses this Fall. IN-PERSON courses will be subject to current COVID-19 conditions
and government regulations, but we are very hopeful that we will be able to offer these classes.

Our Fall 2021 Term will be announced in late July, with courses planned to start at the
beginning of October. Stay tuned!

We thank you for your support of TSA! It has been a challenging year for us all, but with your
support we have been able to pivot to online learning and emerge strong and healthy. It is
exciting to be able to offer not only In-Person, but also Online courses in what we hope will be a
new post-COVID world. We look forward to welcoming you back to the school in the Fall!

Best,
Your Friends at TSA
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